
 
 

Ref: VU/SFC/ 2019-20/April/ 002       Date: 24 April 2020 

 
Notice for Students 

 
This is to inform all the students of Vishwakarma University that as per the 

Government of Maharashtra Notification No. DMU/2020/CR. 92/DisM-1 dated 
15th April 2020 and DHE letter no. UShiSa/Cororna/2020/MaVi-1/4091, the 

lockdown orders in Maharashtra in view of Corona Pandemic are extended up to 
and inclusive of 3rd May 2020. As per these instructions, the University campus 

will remain closed till further orders. The date of re-opening of the campus will 
be notified separately as per the Government notifications in future. 

 

As per the academic calendar of the University, the conclusion of UG and PG 
classes is scheduled on 25th April 2020. In view of the online teaching–learning 

mode adapted in the current situation of work from home, the online classes 
will be conducted till the same date. 

 
As per the UGC notification D.O.No. 1-1/2020(Secy) dated 17th April 2020, after 

due consultation with MHRD, UGC will issue necessary guidelines related to 
examination and academic calendar. The University will notify the students 

regarding the same after UGC issues the guidelines. 
 

The University is regularly issuing notices and circulars to provide updates about 
important decisions taken as per the official directions. All the students are 

informed to follow these notices.   
 

The University will keep the students informed with timely updates.  

 
Adhering to the health advisory regarding COVID 19, the University appeals the 

students to stay at home, take care and be safe.   
 

 
 

 
              Sd/- 

Registrar 
Vishwakarma University, Pune 

 


